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Upper House Inquiry into Casino Murwullumbah Rail Service Closure 

  
Byron Youth Service would like to lodge it's objection to the closure of this line for the following reasons: 
  
a. Young people need transport connections to undertake education & training options in the region 
b. Transport options in the region need to be affordable and appropriate for young people 
c. This decision impacts in a negative way on  young people in the region 
  
For a full outline of the transport needs for young people in the region please refer to "Snapshot of the Issues 
and Needs of Youth in Byron Shire" available on the link: www.bys.org.au 
  
Byron Youth Service would be interested and available to speak at any hearings into these matters. 
  
Kind regards 
Paul Spooner 
Director 
  

byron youth service 
p.o. box 64 byron bay. 2481 

ph: 02 6685 7777  web: www.bys.org.au 

"supporting young people of the byron shire in partnership with the community" 
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